#8-J

MAY 6 - 1937

May 6th, 1937

Mrs. W. S. Jennings 1845 Main Street Jacksonville, Florida

Dear Mrs. Jennings:

We are sending by post two hundred copies of the Everglades National Park Commission appropriation bill. This, we understand, is in accord with your wish in the matter.

All members of the Commission are appreciative of your willingness to be its sponsor before the State Legislators. Your wide experience along these lines and your equally wide acquaintance and friendship among them is certainly a great advantage.

We are all working for what will be one of Florida's sources of perpetual and very large income, and surely a source of pride which all true Floridians will appreciate.

With all sincere regards,

200 copies appropriation bill sent under other cover.

Encs.

Very truly yours,

EFC/k4

Ernest F. Coe, Executive Chairman Everglades National Park Commission